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Nepal Tourism Board “*
Date: 19th March, 2020
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To
The Presidents

All Nepalese Travel Trade Associations

Ref: Request for Help to Implement Decision to Prevent COVID-19

COVID-19 has turned out to be a global pandemic and a cabinet meeting of
Government of Nepal dated 12" March, 2020 was held to make immediate
decisions on its prevention and control. With reference to the cabinet decision
on quarantine (Incoming Tourists should self-quarantine for 14 days and

Incoming Nepali should home-quarantine for 14 days), it has been reported
through different media platforms that this decision on quarantine has not

been duly implemented. At this moment of crisis, we expect your kind

cooperation and would request all the Nepalese Travel Trade Associations to
strictly implement this decision as well as monitor the implementation of this
cabinet decision among your member companies.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Dr. Dhana

: egmi
Chief Executive Officer
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